
To:  Simpson County School Board

From: Joyce Pais, Principal of Lincoln Elementary 

Re: Memory plaque and garden for Mrs. Tiffany Barnes Gray 

Date: June 12, 2019 

The faculty/staff of Lincoln Elementary would like to purchase a plaque and plant roses in 

memory of our dear friend and colleague, Tiffany Gray.  Mr. Delk and Mr. White have 

been consulted to provide guidance to ensure all board policies are followed.  It is very

important to us that we remember the impact that she had on the LES community and her 

students.  



 


